
July 26, 2010 Notice of Possible Quorum 

NOTICE OF QUORUM 
 

There may be a quorum of the Owen City Council and the Owen Community Development Authority 
who may be attending a meeting at the Central Wisconsin Agribusiness Innovation Center Office 
located at 112 N. Central Avenue, Owen on Monday, July 26, 2010 between 3 p.m. and 4:30 p.m. 

 


